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TOPICS
•	 Maximizing Your Cash Flow: Proven Strategies 

for Financial Growth

•	 Breaking Free from Debt: A Guide to Achieving 
and Maintaining Financial Freedom

•	 The Journey to Financial Wellness: Empowering 
Your Life with Financial Coaching

•	 Tapping into Your Money Brain: Unlocking the 
Secrets to Financial Success

•	 Retirement Redefined: Essential Insights for 
Effective Planning

•	 Mastering Financial Literacy: Key Skills for 
Economic Triumph

•	 Lifespan Money Coaching: Tailored Financial 
Strategies for Every Age and Stage

•	 Rebuilding Wealth Post-Divorce: Strategies for 
Financial Recovery

•	 Harnessing Your Winning Money Power: 
Techniques for Financial Victory

•	 Empowering Women in Finance: Strategies for 
Money Mastery

•	 Small Business Finance Pitfalls: What You’re 
Doing Wrong and How to Fix It

•	 Fostering Healthy Financial Communication: 
Building a Solid Economic Relationship

Jeannie Dougherty is a money expert and mental 
fitness guide for professionals who want a career 
change without going into debt. She also helps 
entrepreneurs who need a vital cash infusion for 
stable and consistent income. 

Jeannie’s road to becoming a money expert started 
as a licensed mental health and substance abuse 
counselor as Jeannie graduated from Ottawa 
University. She became certified by the Money 
Coaching Institute for individuals, couples, and 
businesses. 

Jeannie helps her clients rewire their money brains 
from scarcity and debt to prosperity and positive 
cash flow. 

Money Expert and 
Mental Fitness Guide

FOLLOW

https://www.linkedin.com/in/moneyexpertforcareerchange/
https://www.facebook.com/jeannie.m.dougherty
https://www.tiktok.com/@jeanniecmc
https://jeanniedougherty.com/

